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14 March 2023 

Dear parents and carers, 

Re: Multiplication Times Tables Check  

You may be aware that at the end of Year 4 children are required to carry out a multiplication times tables check. 

The check is a national test set by the Government for children in Year 4. The purpose of this check is to enable 

teachers to ascertain which children may need support with their times tables as they move into Year 5. A secure 

knowledge and quick recall of times tables is fundamental in future mathematical success. The check will be carried 

out in June and the children will have a number of practise sessions in order to familiarise themselves with the 

online check. There is no pass mark for the check however parents will be given their children’s scores as part of 

the end of year report.  

More information can be found on the link below or on the Year 4 page on our school website. If you have any 

questions regarding the check please ask to speak to your child’s class teacher. 

https://static1.squarespace.com/static/56d8b7334d088e67305565d3/t/6408fef6e3453f4ffd6801c6/1678311160

658/2023_Information_for_parents_Multiplication_tables_check.pdf  

Kind regards, 

Mrs Fulford-Foy 

Assistant Headteacher Year 3 & 4 
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